
 

 

 

 

Monday, 18 October 2024 

 

I am delighted to announce that one of our most experienced leaders, Dave Zeller, will 

move into the role of General Manager Cane Supply and Grower Relations effective 1 

January 2025. 

 

Dave has more than 35 years’ experience in the sugar industry and is highly regarded in 

his current role as our General Manager EH&S. 

 

He started his career with CSR Sugar in 1985 as a Juice Chemist at Inkerman Mill. Over 

the following two decades he worked in a range of production and cane supply and 

transport roles with CSR and other milling companies. This included four years as the 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager, where he established strong relationships with cane 

growers and their representative organisations. 

 

After a four-year stint in the mining industry, Dave rejoined Wilmar Sugar in 2012 as Safety 

Manager, before joining our senior leadership team in his current role. 

 

Dave takes over the Cane Supply and Grower Relations role from Ian Davies, who will 

leave the business at the end of this year after 20 years of service. 

 

Ian and Dave will work closely together over the coming weeks to facilitate a smooth 

transition. 

 

Best regards 

 

SHAYNE RUTHERFORD  

Head of Sugar and Renewables   
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